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Act justly, love tenderly, walk humbly with your God y

May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

End of Year 8 Trip to Chessington World of Adventure

| would like to take this opportunity to invite your child to parficipate in our end of year 8 school trip to
Chessington World of Adventure on Tuesday 27 June.

Students will be expected to arrive to school for 8:00am, this allows preparation for a prompt departure.

Coaches will depart promptly at 8.30am and return to Lower Site in Enfield Town at approximately
4.30pm.

The total cost of the frip is £34 and includes the return coach fare and entrance to the theme park.

Lunch is not included so please provide a packed lunch for your child. Students who receive free school
meals will be entitled to a free packed lunch from the school.

Please note, if your child arrives after the designated departure time and misses the coach, no refund can
be made. S$t. Anne’s PE kit and suitable trainers must be worn by all students on the day.

To secure your child’s place on this trip, please pay a deposit of £20 by Friday 26 May 2023 via ParentPay.
The final £14 payment for this trip is due by Friday 16 June 2023.

Please be aware that any student who has been involved in a repeated breach of the School Positive
Behaviour Policy this term or prior may not be allowed to attend with no refund.

Please complete the permission slip using the link

https://tinyurl.com/Yr8Trip

Should you have any queries or require further information please contact me directly.

Yours sincerely
Christelle Labovune

Christelle Labonne

Year 8 Learning Coordinator
020 8886 2165
labonnec@st-annes.enfield.sch.uk
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